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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
24/9/2010

Ministry of Health announces National Health Care Conference:

 “A Participative Approach in Setting the Agenda for Health”

Minister of Health, Hon. Mark Scotland, yesterday announced a mid-November “national health conference”, as government seeks a comprehensive development plan for healthcare in the Cayman Islands.

The 11-13 November gathering at the Ritz-Carlton Grand Cayman, will include insurance companies, healthcare professionals, patients, regulators and the private sector, represented by the Cayman Islands Chamber of Commerce.

Topics at the conference include:

· Medical tourism and its impact on economic and social development

· Chronic disease and implications for the islands’ future

· Health insurance: affordability, coverage, portability 

· The impact of technology on healthcare delivery

· Healthcare careers for Caymanians

· The potential for public/private-sector partnerships in sustainable healthcare delivery

· Is our expenditure on healthcare sustainable?

“Healthcare impacts almost every area of our lives. It affects everyone, and our goal is to create a forum where we can bring together the divergent views, interests and collective intellect of all stakeholders with the benefit of international experts to develop a cohesive approach that will ensure a modern and sustainable healthcare system in the Cayman Islands” said Mr. Scotland.

He said it was important for all groups interested in healthcare, particularly the private sector and the Chamber of Commerce, to be represented at the gathering.

“Healthcare is critical to economic growth and the involvement of the private sector is essential to our goals in making healthcare a major growth pillar of the Cayman economy,” he said. 
A number of local and international organisations have already agreed to sponsor the event: LIME; Cerner Corporation, a leading US-based provider of healthcare information technology; Deloitte; Joh Alli Medical; Baptist Health; Dallas-based Tenet Healthcare, which owns and operates acute care hospitals and related businesses; and The UK-based Medical Protection Society, a provider of comprehensive professional indemnity and expert advice to health professionals.
Premier McKeeva Bush said Cabinet had given its full support to the conference, saying government was committed to making healthcare a driver of economic development in the Cayman Islands.
“This conference will provide the opportunity for everyone to bring our collective minds together to identify areas for the Cayman Islands to continue to modernise our healthcare delivery whilst taking advantage of global opportunities for growing our economy,” he said.

Medical Director of the Health Services Authority, Dr. Greg Hoeksema, said “as people live longer, and with the emergence of new and multiple diseases, the pace of technological innovations, easy access to healthcare information and a more knowledgeable patient, the delivery of healthcare is rapidly changing, enhancing the relevance of this conference for the Cayman Islands, and helping to ensure we are ahead of the curve in making sound decisions to ensure the sustainability our healthcare-delivery system well beyond the next 20 years.”
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